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February 2, 2015 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, D.C. 20426 
 

RE:   Errata to Petition of the North American Electric Reliability Corporation for Approval    
of Proposed Reliability Standard TPL-007-1 (Transmission System Planned 
Performance for Geomagnetic Disturbance Events) 
Docket No. RM15-11-000 

 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 

On January 21, 2015, the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (“NERC”) filed a 
Petition for approval of proposed Reliability Standard TPL-007-1 (Transmission System Planned 
Performance for Geomagnetic Disturbance Events) with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
(“Commission”).   

 
It has come to NERC’s attention that page 26 of Exhibit A, Proposed Reliability Standard TPL-007-

1, was inadvertently omitted.  Accordingly, NERC requests that the Commission consider the attached 
Exhibit A. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Lauren A. Perotti 
 
Lauren A. Perotti 
Counsel for the North American Electric 
Reliability Corporation 
 
 

cc:  Official service list in Docket No. RM15-11-000 
  



 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I hereby certify that I have served a copy of the foregoing document upon all parties listed on the 
official service list compiled by the Secretary in this proceeding. 
 

  Dated at Washington, D.C. this 2nd day of February, 2015. 

              /s/ Lauren A. Perotti 

              Lauren A. Perotti 
Counsel for the North American  
Electric Reliability Corporation 

 


